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Friday 22nd September 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am pleased to tell you that all our children have settled into their new classes and are working hard. I am 
so proud of them all! 
I would like to thank everyone who is supporting our ice cream Fridays. This is helping us to buy books for 
our library and also, giving children a treat at the end of the week – I am sure you agree they deserve a 
reward for working hard. 
 
Diary Dates 
Wednesday 27th September – Silver Birch’s Coffee Afternoon (see separate letter) 
Thursday 28th September – Willow’s Coffee Afternoon (see separate letter) 
Thursday 12th October – Year 4 Harvest Assembly (see separate letter) 
Friday 20thth October – Non-Uniform Day (bring a bottle) - details to follow 
Friday 20thth October – The Academy closes for half term 
Monday 6th November – The Academy re-opens for the second part of the Autumn term 

 
Exciting News 
I am delighted to tell you that Mrs Haigh is expecting a baby in February! She is hoping to continue working 
into January and I will be advertising for a teacher to cover her maternity leave. 
Mrs Haigh has now decided that she will be known as Ms Hultum. 
 
Academy PE Kit 
I would like to remind everyone that children are expected to wear the Academy PE kit (logo PE shirt and 
shorts) on their PE days. They are allowed to wear black or grey jogging bottoms over their shorts but they 
must wear their Academy jumpers over their PE shirts. Other jumpers and hoodies are not school uniform 
and must not be worn. Any child wearing a non-uniform jumper or hoodie will be asked to leave it in the 
cloakroom. 
 
Language Angels 
Language Angels is used in all classes to teach our French curriculum. Below is a screenshot of the app 
that children can use from home; this allows them to access all the games and songs we use in school. All 
children have been given their username and password by their class teacher. 
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Chicken Pox 
If your child contracts chicken pox or you suspect this could be possible, please notify the Academy Office 
immediately as we have some vulnerable members of our school community. Thank you. 
 
Books 
You should have received this message on Class Dojo, this week: 
 
Good afternoon, if anybody is having a sort out of children's books, especially short stories, we would really appreciate any 
donation of books that are in good condition. Thank you. 
 
If you have any books to donate, please give them to your child’s class teacher. Thank you. 
 
Library Visits 
All classes will be visiting the local library, before Christmas. You will have received details from your child’s 
Class Teacher. In order for books to be borrowed, children need to join the library so please complete the 
form that your child brings home and return it to school as soon as possible please. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend and I am looking forward to seeing the children on Monday morning. 

 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


